
 
     

       

 
Shepherd Rubenstein Professional Corporation | Regulatory Law
2200 Yonge Street, Suite 1302  
Toronto, ON M4S 2C6   
 

T. (416) 483-3300  F. (416) 483-3305 
shepherdrubenstein.com 
 
 

  

By EMAIL and RESS 
 

Jay Shepherd
jay@shepherdrubenstein.com

Dir. 416-804-2767

 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  

September 4, 2024
Our File: HV 2024-0011

 
Attn: Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: EB-2024-0111 – Enbridge Rebasing Phase 2 – Confidentiality Claim  

 
We are counsel for the Heating, Refrigeration and Air Conditioning Institute of Canada 
(HRAI).  

Please be advised that we have today filed submissions pursuant to Procedural Order 
#6 in this matter.  Because the submissions refer to the documents currently being 
treated as confidential, and because the references in the submissions refer to parts of 
documents that have not been released to those who have filed Declarations, we have 
provided them only to counsel for the Applicant and OEB Counsel.   

The confidential references are too extensive to prepare a redacted version.  We will be 
guided by the instructions of the OEB before we place anything on the public record.  

All of which is respectfully submitted. 

Yours very truly, 
Shepherd Rubenstein Professional Corporation 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc:    Martin Luymes and Sandy MacLeod, HRAI (by email) 

Interested Parties (by email) 


